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Hello, I just wanted to let you know that I am a cöos resident (Clarksville) and work in tourism. I love
my state, it is home. When northern pass found this out, they blocked me on all social media in an
attempt to silence my voice. These people are evil, if you allow them to destroy my home to make
themselves a profit, myself and every young worker I know will leave this state and never return,
please don't destroy my home, I'd tell northern pass I feel this way but again, they blocked my voice in
an effort to cover up any opposition from those affected.
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